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DID YOU
KNOW ?

Planning what to 
do with your 
greyhounds in the 
event of an 
emergency is key. 
Scan the code or 
click here to view 
our handy guide.

From the Stewards' box

DO YOU SAVOUR FOOD
STORAGE?: 

Food containers and
food preparation areas
must be kept clean.
Food must be stored in
such a way as to
prevent spoilage or
contamination.

The Commission has changed the way it

completes inspections, with a new

electronic report.

This new report contains:

Overall outcome of inspection

Outline of every check made 

If you have passed/failed a specific

check

Comments if work is required

Record of any action taken

Date of next review if required

From 1 July 2025,
trainers and handlers
will no longer be
permitted to wear
shorts in race meetings
at Wentworth Park. 
They must wear black
or navy pants or a
black or navy skirt.

Issue 40

Vaccination reminder

Wentworth Park: A shorts story update

Inspection reporting goes electronic
Vaccinating your greyhounds to a C5

level on an annual basis ensures we

are doing all we can to prevent the

spread of infectious canine diseases. 

As well as remembering to upload

proof of annual vaccination via

eTrac, note that greyhounds must not

race or trial for five days after being

vaccinated. 

Code of Practice
Part 2: Nutrition and Hydration

A WINTER REMINDER: 
Winter is here which means
cold and wet weather.   
A reminder that greyhound
jackets/rugs are
permitted before, during
and after kennelling and
parading to boxes, but
must be removed for
racing.
Rain coats are permitted
for parade to boxes, but
must be removed before
the race.

Proper
planningCAN’T WEAR

CAN WEAR

Shorts
Leggings/tights
Tracksuit pants
Cargo pants

Black or navy pants
Black or navy skirt
Black or navy jacket

https://www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/2024-09/Planning-for-emergencies%20-%20Industry%20Practice%20guide.pdf
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